NEW ZEALAND

26 November 2019 195 Lambton Quay
Private Bag 18-901
Wellington 6160
New Zealand

Valerie Morse +64 4 439 8000
fyi-request-11715-ddad90e2@requests.fyi.org.nz +64 4 472 9596

Dear Valerie Morse

I refer to your email of 24 November 2019 in which you request the following under the
Official Information Act 1982 (OIA):

"I am requesting any information regarding the burglary of University of Canterbury
academic Anne-Marie Brady.

As your request is more closely associated with the function of the New Zealand Police, your
reguest has been transferred to the New Zealand Police in accordance with section 14 of the

OIA.

You have the right under section 28(3) of the OIA to seek a review of this response by the
Ombudsman.

Yours sincerely

Wendy Adams
for Secretary of Foreign Affairs and Trade

enquiries@mfat.govt.nz
www.mfat.govt.nz



